
PSSC Meeting Minutes: February 28, 2018 

 

 Kindergarten registration is healthy this year with a possible increase in homeroom classes with 

grade 2FI coming online next year. 

 French immersion numbers are healthy as well.  

 Fine Arts Gala Jessica Ray will perform this year will be happening in May this year. 

 Welcome to Kindergarten went very well this year with most new K families attending.  

 PSSC was told about overall school attendance this year, and we need improvement. Promoting 

‘Attendance Matters’ can help. 

 School will notify parents when a child has missed more than 5 days, followed by 10 day and 15 

day letters.   

 School is giving parents support if needed and doing well with trying to communicate 

attendance concerns.  

 French cultural week is March 12th – 16th and there will be much activity detailed on the website 

calendar of evernt. 

 Report cards are coming out March 26th and parent teacher student conference are the same 

week. Details available on the school website. 

 Coming soon will be School Cash Online - info sheets are coming to parents shortly. 

 PSSC infographic will be sent home to promote awareness of PSSC. 

 Raffle tickets are going well 300+/400 sold. 

 Signs Plus has been incredible to work with from the new school sign to the raffle tickets. 

 Classrooms are all SmartBoard and Juno equipped. 

 City of Saint John did confirm the flashing lights in front of the school this spring. Possible ribbon 

cutting ceremony. Group all agreed this was a good idea. 

 Since staggered lunch was placed into the routine it has gone well. Transition is very smooth and 

there has been less bullying during recess. It’s provided more supervision to students and more 

space for kids outside. 


